

DOLWYDDELAN WAR MEMORIAL GARDEN

Your ideas please . . .

The village gardening group 'Doli in Bloom' are holding 'an ideas morning' at the War Memorial, to ask for your ideas about the future of the garden. You may have noticed when walking past, that some of the remaining conifers are now dying;

whether this is due to the recent drier summers, or some kind of blight, we don't know. We have already lost some of the thirteen trees in the rear border that commemorate the 13 men lost during WW1 and all of the six trees that were in the centre commemorating the six Dolwyddelan men lost in WW2.

The grass is also a constant trouble, as the dampness of the area means it is more moss than grass, though some measures have been taken to remedy this.

Do you have any thoughts on how you would like the garden to look? . . .

Should we replace the lost conifers with more conifers?

Should we remove all the conifers and replace them with something else, and if so what?

Maybe, commemorative stones with a brief history of the men lost. Something to commemorate the soldiers that served but survived.

We would like anyone who has an interest to at least let the Community Council and 'Doli in Bloom' know at an informal morning at the Memorial . . .

Saturday 14th September 10.00am to 12.00 noon.

Tea, cakes and information

There will be a gardening day at the Cenotaph – **Saturday 9th November 10.00am to 12.00 noon** to help it look its best for Remembrance Day, any one is welcome to come along to help.

If you would like to advertise in the Dolwyddelan Newsletter please contact the Pavilion via one of the numbers, or the e-mail address on the front page.